BOZEMAN"™

City Management

May 18, 2016

Mr Kent Atwood

State Hazard Mitigation Officer
State of Montana DES

PO Box 4789

Fort Harrison, MT 59636

Mr Atwood,

The City of Bozeman will participate in the Pre Disaster Mitigation planning process

in 2017, understanding that the end product will be a FEMA approved hazard

mitigation plan.

Thank you,

COaA0.00,

Chris Kukulski, City Manager
City of Bozeman
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